
August 15, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
DeGroot Michelle L. 950 State St. Kaukauna 

Dragoo Malorie L. 300 Schindler Pl.  Apt. 203 Menasha 

Kutzleb Kristin E. 530 E. Sylvan Ave. Appleton 

Miller Hollan B. 916 Denise Ct. Kaukauna 

Welter Korena J. 1617 Crooks Ave. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


